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September 5, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. J& ,s.2017

SUSPENSION OF THE IMPLEMENTATION OF DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 66, S. 2017
(Yes for Peace - Bayanihan ng Bayan)

To: Heads of Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools 7

1. Please be informed that pursuant o DepEd Memorandum No. 142, s. 2017, the
Department of Education hereby suspends the implementation of DepEd
Memorandum No. 66, s. 2017 entitled Yes for Peace — Bayanihan ng Bayan issued on
April 6, 2017, in view of the issues raised by various stakeholders.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

LEILA CUNANAN, CESO VI
Officer-in-Charge # 4ls
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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